
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We will be celebrating RED RIBBON WEEK at Orange Grove 
Elementary / Intermediate on October 29th – November 2nd.  Below you will 
see a list of events that will be taking place to involve our students in the 
celebration.  

Poster Contest  
Posters Due on or before  

Thursday November 1st      

10-10-17 (Wed):  Poster contest Notice sent 
home  

 

  
 

Monday  October 29th        

              

Red Ribbon bands distributes  

COLOR RED RIBBON coloring page and post in 

hallway. 

Tuesday  - October 30th  
 

“Drug free from head to toe”  
 wear crazy hats and socks 
 
 

Wednesday  - October 

31st  

Say BOO to Drugs  -  
wear costumes to school  
 
 

Thursday  - November 

1st  

WEAR RED Day –Show you are Drug Free 

by wearing a red!! 

Posters for Poster Contest 

due on or  before today    

Friday   - November 2nd  “PAWS - itively Drug Free;”  
wear your favorite Orange  
Grove Bulldog Shirt. 

 

 

This week of celebration will help students remember Orange Grove 

Intermediate and Elementary are proud to be DRUG FREE!!!  

Sincerely, 
Natalie Phillips 
School Counselor                  

O
R

A
N

G
E 

G
R

O
V

E 
El

em
e

n
ta

ry
 /

In
te

rm
ed

ia
te

 

Li
fe

 is
 a

 J
o

u
rn

e
y 

Tr
av

e
l D

R
U

G
 F

R
EE

!!
   

RED RIBBON WEEK 

October 29th – November 2nd     

 

 

 

 

 


